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Colquitt County Families

Stay in touch

earn better grades 
score higher on tests
pass their classes 
attend school regularly
have better social skills
show improved behavior 
be more positive in their attitudes toward school
complete homework
graduate and continue education 

We are excited about the 2023-2024 school year and the opportunity
to partner with the families of our students. This newsletter, along
with other efforts to communicate, will provide you with information
to help your child be successful. Research shows that when parents
are involved in their child's education, the children are more likely to: 

VISION: 
Growing All Students Locally to Lead Globally

MISSION: 
Together, we educate and support the whole

child at the highest level.

BELIEFS:
All students can be successful.




All students deserve a high-quality education
in a safe and nurturing environment. 




All students and families are a valued,
respected part of the learning community.




All stakeholders need positive interactions in
order to collaborate and engage students in

relevant, standard-driven coursework.

Parent PostParent Post

Create Parent Portal Account
Colquitt County School District

Create a study space that is comfortable for your
child. This can be a desk, kitchen table, or an outdoor
space. It just needs to have plenty of light and few
distractions when your child is working. 
Create a weekly schedule. Plan a time for homework,
play, activities, and relaxing. Include a family reading
time to show your child that reading is important. 
Talk positive about school and promote the value of
learning.
Keep a family calendar.
Set a daily time limit for screen time. 
Update contact information in Parent Portal.

The start of a new school year is a time to establish rituals
and routines to help children learn, grow, and thrive.
Families can do the same at home to prepare children for
a successful year.
 

School Nutrition

Transportation
Buses are on the road again.
Click here for tips from the

Georgia Department of
Education on school bus

safety.

https://www.colquitt.k12.ga.us/news/1769792/district-offers-meals-at-no-charge-for-coming-school-year
https://www.colquitt.k12.ga.us/families/files/documents/5ReasonsCombined.pdf
https://www.colquitt.k12.ga.us/families/parent-portal-registration
https://www.facebook.com/ColquittCountySchoolDistrict
https://www.colquitt.k12.ga.us/families/parent-portal-registration
https://www.colquitt.k12.ga.us/families/files/documents/School%20Bus%20Safety%20Power%20Point%202023.pdf
https://www.colquitt.k12.ga.us/families/files/documents/School%20Bus%20Safety%20Power%20Point%202023.pdf

